
Attention: Local Businesses and Job Seekers
HUD Section 3 Opportunities Available!

The County of Tehama is committed to ensuring employment and
economic opportunities for low- and very low-income persons and
qualified Section 3 businesses in our community. As part of our
efforts under the HUD Section 3 Program, we are seeking to partner
with local hiring and training agencies to assist with the following:

Training and Apprenticeship Programs: Enhance your skills and
gain valuable experience.
Technical Assistance: Receive support with resume building and
guidance to help you succeed in your career path.
Bidding Opportunities: Local businesses are encouraged to
participate in bidding for contracts.

Upcoming Projects:
Walnut Street Complex - Red Bluff
Veterans Hall Rehabilitation - Corning

Are you Eligible? Get involved today!
Job Seekers: Contact us to learn about available positions and
training programs.
Businesses: Find out how to qualify as a Section 3 Business
Concern and bid on projects.

Join Us in Making a Difference!

For more information and to get involved, please contact:
Job Training Center
Phone: (530) 529-7000
Website: jobtrainingcenter.org


